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To Whom it May Concern  

Consultation on admission arrangements for 2026-27  

As part of the Department for Education’s School Admissions Code, schools are 
required to consult on their admission arrangements at least every 7 years.   

In line with this guidance, we are consulting again without any significant changes to 
our proposed admission arrangements for the academic year 2026/27. A copy of our 
proposed Admission Arrangements for the Academic Year 2026/27 accompanies this 
letter.   

The consultation period is open for 6 weeks from 4th November to the 16th 
December 2024.  

If you wish to comment on the proposed admission arrangements for 2026-27, please 
write to Admissions Officer, Holy Trinity School, Birmingham Road, Kidderminster, 
Worcestershire DY10 2BY or email admissions-consultation@holytrinity.co.uk with 
“Admission arrangements consultation” as the email subject header, by Monday 16th 

December.  

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr I Williams 
Headteacher 
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